
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

23rd April 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

Welcome to the start of Term 5. It has been a lovely start to the term, with lots of smiles 

and lots of sunshine; once again, it is great having everyone back.  

 

Asymptomatic Testing 

Home testing kits are available to all adults. The more people taking part, the safer it 

becomes for everyone. You can arrange to collect test kits, or have them delivered, 

here: https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests  

 

Coronavirus Vaccinations 

Anyone aged 45 or over is now able to book a coronavirus vaccination. You can book 

here: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/coronavirus-

vaccination/book-coronavirus-vaccination/  

 

INSET Days 

We have one INSET day left this academic year, which will be Friday 23rd July. That 

means that the last day of this school year will be Thursday 22nd July.  

 

School Dinner Menu 

There is no change to the dinner menu this term, other than baguettes being an 

additional option.  

 

If you require any further information, please contact the school office. 

 

I hope you have an enjoyable weekend.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         
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